
 
 

3R PETROLEUM ÓLEO E GÁS S.A. 

CNPJ/MF nº 12.091.809/0001-55 
NIRE 33.300.294.597 

 

NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 

 

3R PETROLEUM ÓLEO E GÁS S.A. (“3R” or “Company”) informs its shareholders, investors and 
the market in general that, in accordance with the amendment to article 289 of the Brazilian 
Corporation Law, with effect from January 1, 2022, and in pursuant with the guidelines 
presented in the CVM/SEP 2022 Annual Circular Letter, the Company's mandatory publications 
are no longer published in the Diário Oficial do Estado do Rio de Janeiro, maintaining the 
publication of such acts in the newspaper Diário Comercial and in the Company's website 
(http://ri.3rpetroleum .com.br/). 

3R also informs that the Company's headquarters were transferred to the Torre Oscar Niemeyer 
Building, located at Praia de Botafogo, number 186, rooms 1301, 1401 and 1501, partially, 
Botafogo, ZIP Code 22250-145, in the city and state of Rio de Janeiro.  

The Registration Form has already been updated to reflect the changes mentioned above, both 
in its disclosure channels, in line with the new legal publication regime, and in its new 
headquarter address. 

3R reinforces its commitment to keep its investors and the market in general duly informed, 
aligned with the best corporate governance practices and in strict compliance with current 
legislation. 

 

Rio de Janeiro, March 30, 2022. 

Rodrigo Pizarro 

Chief Financial Officer and Investor Relations Officer 

 


